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December 19th: 
cookies and cocoa 

movie 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s Been Happening? 
 

It’s December! What Are We Going To Do?  

Letters of  
the Month 

Ss, Gg 

With the cold weather and 
rain/snow coming, please 
remember to make sure 
your child will be warm on 
the . So, please 
remember to  bring to 
school... 

• thick coats 

• gloves or mittens 

• rain boots 

• hats, hoodies / beanies 

 

 

 Thank you for 
labeling all 
your child’s 

items to avoid 
confusion. 

For the month of December we 
will be discussing “giving and 
sharing”! Since this is such a great 
theme for our group we are 
anxious to get started! We will 

also spend some time learning about the “Gingerbread 
Man”. Throughout the month we'll be playing with the 
color blue, different winter art projects, and studying 
the shape of the month “rectangle”.     

Focus words & 

Sign Language: 

 

Snow 

 

 

 

Cold  

 

 

 

 

  Blue  

 

 

During the month of 
November our language 
studies consisted of the 
letters Q,J, and B. 
The toddlers were 
delighted to share their 
“Show and Tell: relating 
to the letter of the week! 
We experienced the color 

brown by coloring, painting and searching for 
several different colors of brown in our own 
classroom and outside! We discussed many 
things about what we're thankful for while 
getting ready for Thanksgiving! For our 
science projects we discovered how to make 
slime. They had an awesome time playing with 
the slime, examining the texture, color, and 
the process to create it. It brings happiness 
to me to see the children's  thrilling reactions 
when they are enjoying all our wonderful 
toddler activities. 
 
Sincerely 
Mrs. Ortiz  

Show and Tell 
Every Friday  

 
 


